
From: joanne bates [mailto:joannebates143@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 5:40 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: STOP NORTHERN PASS 
 
Dear Site Committee, 
 
I am begging you to stop the northern pass.   It is harmful to our beautiful landscape. Once done, it can 
not be undone.   This will affect tourism.  Our beautiful landscape will be ruined and it will be 
irreversible.  I do not believe rates will go down nor will nh benefit from this power.  Our landscape is 
what makes us beautiful.   Do you want to be responsible?  Do you want to explain it to all the future 
generations, that you allowed this, especially when there were alternative ways to avoid it?   God help 
all of you. Please do the right thing.  Integrity. 
 
Joanne Bates 
 

mailto:joannebates143@yahoo.com

	From: joanne bates [mailto:joannebates143@yahoo.com]

